Marshall County Fiscal Court
January 14, 2021
Budget Workshop

The Marshall County Fiscal Court met for a budget workshop on Thursday,
January 14, 2021 at the Marshall County Courthouse, Benton, Kentucky. Elected
Commissioners: Justin Lamb, Kevin Spraggs, Monti Collins, County Attorney Jason
Darnall were present. Kevin Neal, County Judge/Executive presided.

Judge Neal called the budget workshop to order.
The following items were discussed regarding the Fiscal Year 2021/2022 budget.

Southwest One meeting and matching grants

Capital project planning

Water projects and line extensions

Broadband expansion

County roads

Occupation tax historical data and current projections
Prioritizing budget items

Respectfully submitted by,

el

Cory Dysinger
Fiscal Court Clerk



